
 
 

  

 

“Library on Display: The Treasures of a Community” 
 

The purpose of Library on Display is to uncover and exhibit the Library’s historical treasures for 

the enrichment of the community and to highlight the varied interests and culture of the residents 

of the town of Groton and the Southeastern CT region.  The City of Groton is a community filled 

with artists, historians, and collectors of unique pieces of our culture, and the Bill Memorial 

Library strives to share these treasures with all who enter our doors.  This project has been made 

possible by funding from the Bodenwein Foundation, the Groton Rotary Club, and Chelsea 

Groton Bank. 

 

With this goal in mind, the Library invites artists, collectors, and creators to display their 

treasures in our newly constructed museum case.  Exhibits will be displayed on a monthly basis 

subject to the library director’s approval.  All potential exhibitors should review the attached 

guidelines and submit the attached application and agreement to: 

 

The Bill Memorial Library 

c/o Wendy Connal 

240 Monument Street 

Groton, CT 06340 

 

Preference for exhibit space will be granted to local artists and Groton and Southeastern CT 

community members who most closely align with the purpose of this project. 

 

Our museum case is best suited for small to medium sized items.  The locking case contains 6 

adjustable glass shelves on either side that can be moved to fit the objects on display.  The 

dimensions of the shelves are approximately 16” deep by 19.5” wide, and the maximum height 

of the case itself is 55”.   Shelves can be adjusted to fit the height of specific items.  Specific 

guidelines about prohibited items are listed in the attached guidelines. 

 

Questions regarding the Library on Display program should be directed to Wendy Connal at the 

Bill Memorial Library. 

 

 

 


